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BOCCE	NEWS	
By	Barbara	Orlando	

	
The	Villages	Traveling	Bocce	Team	and	Rossmoor’s	Competition	Team	from	Walnut	Creek	
	
What	a	great	day	with	Rossmoor.		Eight	bocce	players	drove	down	from	Walnut	Creek,	for	a	one-day	
challenge	with	our	new	Villages	Traveling	Bocce	Team.		A	lovely	lunch	was	provided	under	the	watchful	
eye	of	Fran	Schumaker	and	her	committee.		Thank	you	to	Fran,	and	her	committee	and	to	everyone	who	
helped	make	this	day	possible.		By	the	way,	the	Village	Bocce	Club	did	prevail.		The	TT	will	be	traveling	
on	September	21st,	to	play	on	Rossmoor’s	courts	and	I’m	sure	they	will	be	waiting	for	pay	back	and	will	
be	the	victors	for	the	day.	
Are	you	interested	in	being	on	the	Bocce	Club	Board	of	Directors?		Elections	are	on	November	11th	at	
Foothill	Center	from	3-5	p.m.		If	you’re	interested	in	volunteering	and	giving	back	to	your	community,	
contact	Wayne	Weiler,	at	408-960-6700	or	email	wweiler7@gmail.com.			Wayne	is	coordinating	the	
elections	and	will	have	your	name	placed	on	the	ballot.		Use	your	individual	talents	for	the	good	of	the	
club.	
	
Monday,	September16th,	Fall	RR	begins.		For	6	weeks,	Monday	at	10:30	a.m.	and	3	p.m.,	Wednesday	at	
10:30	a.m.	and	Thursdays	at	10:30	a.m.,	1	p.m.	&	3	p.m.	the	courts	will	be	busy	with	competition.		
Playoffs	will	take	place	the	7th	week	on	Monday,	October	28th,	Tuesday	October	29th,	and	the	
Championship	game	on	Wednesday,	October	30th.	
	
Tip	from	the	courts:		If	you	reserve	a	court	time,	there	is	a	10-minute	grace	period.		If	you’re	not	on	
time,	after	10	minutes,	you	forfeit	the	court.	


